
Town of Avon  
Conservation Commission 

 
Thursday, August 18, 2011 

Meeting 
 
Members Present: Chairman; Dave Young, Vice-Chairman; Kevin Mooney and Kerin 
Metcalf  
 
Others Present:   
  
Chairman Young opened the meeting at 6:35pm. 
 
Mr. Mooney reviewed the information that was submitted for 100 South St. They are 
looking to perc an area within 100’ of the wetlands. Mr. Mooney reported how he took a 
look at the property and noticed the wetland areas had already been disturbed with tread 
marks and the Commission should be looking for mitigations for these areas.  
 
Mr. Mooney mentioned that he had replied to the Planning Board per their request of 
comments in regards to 330 Howard St and reviewed the letter to 330 Howard St 
continuing their hearing until September 1, 2011, due to the fact that they are scheduled to 
meet with the Planning Board tonight August 18, 2011. 
 
Mr. Mooney motioned to approve payment for the FY2012 MACC membership of 
$155.00. Ms. Metcalf seconded the motion. Motion passes unanimously. 
 
Mr. Young reviewed the Old Colony Planning Council Agenda for the August 23, 2011 
meeting.  
 
Mr. Mooney motioned to accept the minutes of June 6, 2011. Ms. Metcalf seconded the 
motion. Motion passes unanimously 
 
Mr. Mooney motioned to accept the minutes of July 7, 2011. Ms. Metcalf seconded the 
motion. Motion passes unanimously. 
 
Mr. Mooney motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:30pm. Ms. Metcalf seconded the 
motion. 
 
Next meeting Thursday, September 1, 2011 at 6:30pm 
 
Submitted by 
 

 


